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BETWEEN CHIPPENHAM (THINGLEY JUNCTION) AND BRISTOL (NORTH SOMERSET 
JUNCTION) 

Reversible signalling has been introduced between these locations in accordance with the 
attached diagram. 

The instructions on page 3.11 of the W.R. Sectional Appendix apply with the following 
additions: -

1. Modified AWS arrangements. AWS is not provided at signals or permanent speed 
restriction warning indicators in the reverse direction. AWS for the normal direction is not 
suppressed and there are no cancelling indicators; Drivers of trains in the reverse direction must 
cancel these warnings. 

N.B. AWS inductors and cancelling indicators are provided for temporary speed restrictions 
affecting movements in the reverse direction. 

signs will be provided to indicate where these AWS arrangements 
commence. 

signs will indicate where normal AWS arrangements resume. 

2. Signal post telephones. Not all reverse direction signals are equipped with separate signal 
post telephones. Traincrews must, where appropriate, use the telephone on the adjacent signal 
on the opposite line. 
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